
 
NORTH CAROLINA 

PUBLIC STAFF 
UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 

Executive Director Accounting Consumer Services Economic Research 
(919) 733-2435 (919) 733-4279 (919) 733-9277 (919) 733-2267 

    
Energy Legal Transportation Water/Telephone 

(919) 733-2267 (919) 733-6110 (919) 733-7766 (919) 733-5610 
    

4326 Mail Service Center • Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 • Fax (919) 733-9565 
An Equal Opportunity / Affirmative Action Employer 

 

December 15, 2023 
 
Ms. A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 
 

Re: Docket No. W-354, Sub 428 – Application for Certificate of Public 
Convenience and Necessity and for Approval of Rates to Provide Water and Sewer 
Utility Service to Kimeplex Park 

 
Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 

Carolina Water Service, Inc. of North Carolina (Applicant) filed additional 
information in the aforementioned docket on December 13, 2023. The Public Staff has 
reviewed the filing and the information provided addresses the items listed in the letter 
the Public Staff filed in the docket on October 24, 2023. The Public Staff is of the opinion 
that the docket now includes all the information required and that the application is 
complete as of December 13, 2023.  

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 

Sincerely, 
Electronically submitted 
/s/ James Bernier, Jr. 
Staff Attorney 
James.Bernier@psncuc.nc.gov 


